
 Financial Policy 

 Norwich Regional Animal Hospital policy requires payment to be made at the time of 
 service. Accepted forms of payment are cash, checks, debit cards, and all major credit 
 cards, including CareCredit. 

 There is no hospital-administered financing program. If you have pet insurance, payment is 
 due at time of service. Thereafter, please contact your insurance company for 
 reimbursement. When requested, we are happy to assist with submitting invoices and 
 patient records. Please let us know if we can assist. 

 All admissions (hospitalization, testing, surgery, and other procedures) will be provided with 
 a written estimate of costs. Depending on the nature of medical care, actual cost may vary. 
 We will attempt to contact you as soon as possible if the cost will exceed the high end of 
 the estimate by 25%. 

 I understand that if there is a balance due, for any reason, and it is not paid per NRAH 
 requirements, I will be responsible for any collection and/or attorney fees that are incurred 
 in the attempt to collect the debt. 

 I have read and consent to the above financial policy. 

 Signature_______________________________________ Date_________________ 

 Printed Name_________________________________________________________ 

 13 Fogg Farm Road ❖ White River Junction, Vermont ❖ 05001 

 (802)296-CARE(2273) ❖ nrah@yourvetdoc.com ❖ www.norwichanimal.com 
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